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The Cesar Chavez Cultural Center Celebrated  
35 Years of History at UNC on  September 3rd! 

Click here to see the full line-up of events and to register  

To build on the momentum and theme of this year, Pay it Forward, a 
fundraising campaign, is running until Saturday, Oct. 17.  Learn more 
and donate  

https://www.unco.edu/classified-staff-council/what-we-do/scholarships.aspx
https://www.eventbrite.com/o/unc-cesar-chavez-cultural-center-cccc-18645547552
https://cesear-chavez-center-35th-anniversary.everydayhero.do/?utm_source=printemail&utm_campaign=ccccanniversary&utm_medium=redirect
https://cesear-chavez-center-35th-anniversary.everydayhero.do/?utm_source=printemail&utm_campaign=ccccanniversary&utm_medium=redirect


 

Scholarships Available for the 20-21 Year! 

The application is available through Ursa on the “Financial Aid” tab. You must have a 
Bear number in order to apply.  Click here for instructions on how to apply to the Classi-
fied Staff Council Dependent Scholarship.  Scholarships are also available to staff cur-
rently enrolled and taking undergraduate or graduate courses.  Please visit our website 
for further eligibility requirements. 

• November 1 - UNC Scholarship Application Opens! 
• February 1- Deadline for New Freshmen and Continuing students*** 

• April 1-Deadline for International students 
• June 1- Deadline for New Transfer and Graduate students  

http://ursa.unco.edu/
https://www.unco.edu/financial-aid/pdf/2019-2020/student-scholarship-application-process.pdf
https://www.unco.edu/classified-staff-council/what-we-do/scholarships.aspx


 

2020-2021 CSC Officers 

Lindsay Snyder—Chair 

Roni Secord—Vice Chair 

TBD– Treasurer 

Heidi Romero– Secretary 

unco.edu/classified-staff-council/ 

Support Classified Staff Council 

Did you know that you can contribute 5% of 

your purchases made at King Soopers back to 

Classified Staff Council?    

 

 

 

 

 

Click here find out how easy it is to add our  

organization to your Sooper Card Account. 

PERA Webinars Available 

PERA offers a variety of different webinars 
based on your individual circumstances.   

To see a full listing of the various informa-
tional meetings you can sign-up to attend,  

click here. 

 

 

 

For the 20-21 year, the CSC newsletter will be published on a quarterly basis.   

Please submit ideas, suggestions, or content to Heidi.Romero@unco.edu. 

 

Participate in the six-week State of Colorado 
Fitness Challenge! 

Friendly competition is a great way to work to-
wards our health goals. Join us in participating in 
the fitness challenge, where the State of Colorado 
will be competing with the State of Wyoming. The 
state with the most overall points wins. 

Registration Start Date: September 21, 2020 

Fitness Challenge Start Date: October 5, 2020 

Registration Deadline: October 12, 2020 

Fitness Challenge End Date: November 16, 2020 

Register today by visiting:  

stateofcolorado.globalfitnesschallenge.com  

*********************************************** 

Flu Shots for all staff members will be provided on 10/26 

from 8-10am in Campus Commons Multipurpose room 

as provided by the State's partnership with Walgreens.  

Please bring your insur-
ance card with you and 
follow all COVID proto-
cols including wearing 
face coverings, main-
taining social distance, 
and frequent hand 

washing.   

As always, there are alternate options to getting a flu shot 
like by stopping by your local Walgreens or health clinic, or 

by seeing your doctor.   

http://www.unco.edu/classified-staff-council/
https://www.unco.edu/classified-staff-council/pdf/king-soopers-how-to-add-csc-fundraiser.pdf
https://www.unco.edu/classified-staff-council/pdf/king-soopers-how-to-add-csc-fundraiser.pdf
https://www.copera.org/members/webinars
mailto:Heidi.Romero@unco.edu
stateofcolorado.globalfitnesschallenge.com

